
From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
To: "Kimberly M. Wilson"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: dturner@bridgergroup.com; lawrence.daniels@esis.com; David J. Adkins
Subject: RE: Work Plan, Bridger -- Sunoco Station, Loving NM
Date: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 4:29:00 PM
Attachments: image003.png

RE: Bridger LLC * Sunoco Pecos River Station * fAB1728629209 * 2RP-4435 * DOR: 9/6/17
 
Greetings,
 
As written this work plan is denied.
OCD requires a full and proper delineation at every sampling point, this has not be achieved.
Also OCD requires that sample points be representative of the spill plume area (please see
COA document for guidance on this matter, sent to Bridger by OCD on 10/16/17). If location of
production equipment is an issue then a new work plan proposal may need to include
proposing the removal of infrastructure in order to achieve a proper delineation. Any and all
contamination discovered at a site location is the responsibility of the current existing
operator/lease holder. Based on site ranking, proximity to the river and potential for
encountering shallow ground water, along with what has been identified so far as the TPH
vertical plume OCD looks forward to seeing another work plan submission that properly
addresses cleaning up this location.
 
Thank you,
 
 
 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Kimberly M. Wilson <kwilson@talonlpe.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 10:52 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; dturner@bridgergroup.com;
lawrence.daniels@esis.com; David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>
Subject: Work Plan, Bridger -- Sunoco Station, Loving NM
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Dear Mr. Bratcher,
 
Attached please find our work plan for the above referenced facility.  On behalf of Bridger
Transport, we are respectfully requesting your approval to proceed with these remedial actions.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Kimberly M. Wilson
 
Kimberly M. Wilson
Project Manager
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4023
Cell: 575.602.3826
Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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